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     RAILS IN THE ROCKIES








2016
                         SPONSOR:  Estes Valley Model Railroaders. 
Rocky Mountain Park Inn/Estes Park Conference Center, Estes Park, CO (corner of Hwy 36 and Hwy 7)
Dear Railroad Enthusiast:

We invite you to be a part of the 19th Annual “Rails in the Rockies” Model Railroad Show to be held on President’s Day Weekend February 13 and 14, 2016 at the Estes Park Conference Center adjacent to the Rocky Mountain Park Inn on the corner of Hwy 36 and Hwy 7 in Estes Park, Colorado. 
Register early!   Even though we have 16,000 square feet of floor space, we cannot accommodate everyone that would like to participate.  Each year it is our responsibility to create a floor plan that produces the best show for everyone.  Early applications will receive better locations and have a chance of receiving as much space as they have requested

· If you are part of a non-profit group/club/individual bringing a display or railroad layout, please fill out the “Layout/Display Registration” form.  
· If you are a vendor or business, please fill out the “Vendor Registration” form.
· Please fill out the appropriate registration form and return it no later than 

October 23, 2015 for layouts and November 20, 2015 for Vendors.  

· There will be immediate confirmation when we receive either your check and/or registration.

Set up for the show will be: 
Friday, February 12th from noon to 8 pm and Saturday, February 13th from 7 am to 9 am.  

Show hours are Saturday, 9-5 and Sunday, 9-4. 

If you wish to book a room at the Rocky Mountain Park Inn, contact information is:

Rocky Mountain Park Inn
101 S. St. Vrain

Estes Park, CO   80517

970-586-2332    1-800-803-7837

Please mention you are booking for the Rails in the Rockies Model Railroad Show to receive the $82.00 per night rate. 150 rooms have been blocked for the show. This rate is guaranteed through January 15, 2016.

We are looking forward to your participation.  Additional information concerning your participation in the show will be emailed or mailed in January and early February. Please print a copy of this letter and the registration form for your reference. 

Thank you.

Laura Trump
Director “Rails in the Rockies 2016”             970-577-0343        info@railsintherockies.org
Estes Valley Model Railroaders


       www.estesvalleymodelrailroaders.org
